

"Welcome, Renew, Serve"

Christ the King Lutheran Church, ELCA 601 S. Washington Street, Combined Locks, WI 920-788-6492 ctk@christ-the-king.org

> www.christ-the-king.org Office Hours:

Monday—Thursday 8:00-3:30 Friday—8:00-Noon

Monday (03/27/17) Christian Education Classes 4th – 6th Grade 6:30 pm

First Communion Banner Making Night 6:30 pm

Kingdom Praise Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm

Healthy Living Club 5:30—6:30 pm (time change for tonight only)

Tuesday (03/28/17) Tuesday Morning Bible Study 9:30 am

Staff Meeting 10:45 am

Wednesday (03/29/17) Soup Supper 5:30 pm

Lenten Worship 6:30 pm

Confirmation Students & Families: Please attend Lenten Worship

Thursday (03/30/17)

Knit Wits Ministry 8:30 am

Friday (03/31/17)

Saturday (04/01/17) Men's Doughnut Whole Gang Bible Study 8:00-9:30 am

Ladies Bible Study 8:30—10:00 am

Worship 8:30 & 10:15 am Sunday (04/02/17)

Sunday School 8:30 am & 10:15 am



Welcome Visitors! — We are glad you are here! Visitors who wish to take communion, please fill out the visitor card in your pew. To learn more about CtK, visit our web site: christ-the-king.org. Child care is available for 3 year old's and under.

Lenten Theme at Christ the King - Reformation. Reformation's 500 Year anniversary is this year's theme for Lenten worship at Christ the King. Join us each Wednesday (March 29 and April 5) at 5:30 for soup supper with worship at 6:30pm. Each Wednesday features homemade soups. We ask that you please

supplement the meal by bringing something simple to share. Each worship service will challenge us to develop our faith to serve and help us to get to know one another better. Come join us!

Habitat Interfaith Build! Looking for volunteers to sign up to help provide meals for the Interfaith Builds on April 12th & May 10th. Check out the sign up in the Narthex for providing the main dish. side dish, snack/finger food and dessert. Please contact Vicki at 202-1748 or Penni 766-9764 if you have any questions.

Knit Wits Ministry News! We will be meeting at church on Thursday, March 30th at 8:30 am if anyone is interested, please join us! We will be talking about prayer shawls and college care packages . Bring your own fun projects too! Questions, contact Julie Meitzen at jmeitzen@aol.com

The altar flowers are provided by The Wayne Missling Family in memory of Wayne and his first birthday in heaven.

Looking Up Bible Study! The first & third Thursdays of the Month. The next dates are April 6th & April 20th at 8:00 am at Chocolate and Coffee (kitty corner from CtK). All are Welcome! Bring a Bible! If you have any questions, contact Penni Pautz.

Crafty Friends! Let's Craft! Scrapbooking, sewing, knitting, painting, greeting cards, etc. your thing? Join us on Saturday, April 8th from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm (doors open at 8:00am) in the Fellow**ship Hall**. The day includes: crafting, lunch and fun with creative friends. Suggested donation of \$10. Please sign up on the Welcome Desk. Questions, contact Deanna at 202-2420 or Judy at 810-3126.



LAST DAY to order Easter Altar Flowers! Easter Lily Plants or White, Yellow or Purple Mums are available to order & pre-pay for \$12! Help us decorate our sanctuary "in memory or in honor of" someone special for the Easter Sunday Services! Please see the sign-up sheets and payment envelopes located in Narthex. Plants will be displayed until after the 10:15 Easter Sunday Service. Thank you!

Spring Class! Baptismal Classes is scheduled for Thursday April 27th from 6:30—8:00pm and New Member Class is scheduled for Thursday May 4th from 6:30-8:30 pm. Sign up on the Welcome Desk or by calling office at 788-6492. Nursery care provided upon request.

First Communion Families!! A parent/special guest will need to attend with their child this Monday, March 27th for Banner Making Night, as well as Monday, April 3rd for Bread Making Night. Also, please mark it on your calendar now that our Seder Meal will be early in the evening on **Thurs**day, April 13th followed by a worship service. Any questions? Please contact Amber Adrians at aadrians@christ-the-king.org or 788-6492 Ex 106.

SEDER MEAL ~ CONGREGATION WELCOME! We invite everyone to participate in our yearly tradition of the Seder Meal! This is the traditional Passover celebration which Jesus shared with his disciples. It is a full dinner which includes the ceremonial food of the Passover as well as a chicken dinner. potatoes, vegetable, salad and dessert. The Seder Meal will be held on **Maundy Thursday** of Holy Week which is **April 13th** at the **Darboy Club** beginning promptly at **5:30pm**. Sign-up sheets are available online or in the Narthex. Pre-registration/payment is required by **April 2nd**.

Sign-ups for Holy Week. Because many of our assigned volunteers are out of town for Holy Week, we are asking that if you are going to be at Christ the King for Maundy Thursday and/or Easter services, to please sign up for the positions on the sign-up sheet located on the Welcome Desk. Thanks so much. Shirley, Volunteer Coordinator

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2017! August 7th thru August 11th from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm! We are excited to partner up with Crossways Camp for a second year with their VBS Day Camp! VBS will be offered this summer for children entering 5K thru entering 7th Grade! This is a fun way to learn about Jesus and stay connected to the church during the summer. A T-time about VBS will happen on Sunday, April 23rd – and registration forms will be available then. The cost will be \$25 per child before Sunday, May 21st – after that it will be \$30 per child.

Scrip News ~ Spring has Sprung!! Need your car washed? We carry Shiny Car! Traveling for Easter? We carry Kwik Trip! Need something sweet to bring to Easter Dinner? We carry Manderfield's Bakery! Getting your garden ready for planting? We carry Lowe's! Please use Scrip for your everyday needs! Think ahead to all the events you have coming up this spring & summer such as graduations & weddings! We can save you some time and you can help our CtK ministries at the same time! Questions, contact our Scrip Coordinator, Deanna at 202-2420.

Easter Seals ~ "Pack the Truck" Fundraiser! The High School Mission Trip is partnering with Easter Seals to raise money for our summer mission trip to Detroit! We are collecting used clothes, books, toys & home items in good condition. (clean & resalable) Please bring to church in in closed boxes or garbage bags by Monday, May 1st. Tax donations sheets are available. The more we collect, the more money we will raise. Non acceptable items: furniture or other large items, electronics, appliances, no text books or encyclopedias or any items in poor condition. Our goal is 500 bags of goods to earn us approximately \$2,500. Contact Sarah at 788-6492 Ext 108 with any questions.